
Back by popular demand! Dr. Susan 
Schmidt, AU.D., CCC-A, of  Southwest 
Balance Dizziness & Ear Institute.  Her 
presentation is entitled “New Treatment for 
Balance Disorders and Dizziness.” 
 
Schmidt will discuss testing that has been 
available in the past and new innovations in 
testing that is available today.  Due to these 
innovations we can determine precise areas 
of  the balance system that is impaired.  
Research over the years has shown a 

certain type of  treatment has been effective for certain types of  dizziness 
and now this treatment has been adapted to be effective for many more 
patients. 

Susan Schmidt, AuD, began practicing as an audiologist specializing in 
balance testing over 23 years ago.  She has been testing those patients 
with dizziness and balance disorders to find the causes of  their 
symptoms.  Now she can find the causes AND treat these patients 
which has been very rewarding.  Also, throughout her career, she 
noticed that there was a gap in the field of  audiology for treating those 
with tinnitus.  She used her first degree in psychology and her current 
degree to treat these patients as well. 

Pack a lunch for our Brown Bag session and we’ll eat together and 
share information about different apps to make your smart phone  
work for your hearing loss, from 12:00 - 12:45 p.m. Our regular 
meeting and Dr. Schmidt’s presentation starts at 1:00 p.m. The 
meeting ends at 2:30 p.m.  

Meetings are free. The room is amplified and has an induction loop 
system. Captions are provided for the Brown Bag session and Dr. 
Schmidt’s presentation. 

Join Us  
Tuesday, January 14, 2025 
Brown Bag 12:00 pm - 12:45 

Presentation 1:00 pm 

Meeting Location:
First Presbyterian Church
12225 N. 103rd Avenue
Sun City,  AZ 85351

Meeting Dates:  
Second Tuesday of the month 
from October - May

Meeting Time: 
12:00 p.m. - 12:45 Brown Bag
1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m. Meeting

Questions? 
Melanie O’Rourke, President
melanie.orourke@gmail.com
623-882-5554

Fred Williams, Vice President
willzoom@cox.net

The West Valley Chapter is a 

local chapter providing 

education, information, support 

and advocacy for people with 

hearing loss.  Visit our website:

www.hlaawestvalleyaz.org and 

like us on Facebook

HLAAWestValleyAZ

The Hearing Loss Association 

of America is the nation’s 

foremost membership and 

advocacy organization. Visit the 

website: www.hearingloss.org 

Schmidt presenting at our 
chapter meeting last January
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